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Students participating in the New Vision Government and Law program talk with Senator Betty Little in
her Albany office on Tuesday, April 29.  The Franklin-Essex-Hamilton BOCES program gives college-
bound students interested in pre-law, political science and law enforcement a chance to interact with a
wide range of legal and elected officials and learn skills and responsibilities of each field.  Earlier in the
day, the group met with Assemblywoman Janet Duprey.  The group included Kaitlin Fye, Louis Goodrow
and Mike Smith, all from St. Regis Falls Central School, and Makayla Pickering, Geanna Hession and
Brooke Peck of Franklin Academy.  They were joined by their advisor Tracey Edwards-Warren.
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